
Democratic Services Section
Chief Executive’s Department
Belfast City Council
City Hall
Belfast 
BT1 5GS

28th November, 2018

MEETING OF CITY GROWTH AND REGENERATION COMMITTEE

Dear Alderman/Councillor,

The above-named Committee will meet in the Lavery Room - City Hall on Wednesday, 
5th December, 2018 at 5.15 pm., for the transaction of the business noted below.

You are requested to attend.

Yours faithfully,

SUZANNE WYLIE

Chief Executive

AGENDA:

1. Routine Matters  

(a) Apologies  

(b) Minutes  

(c) Declarations of Interest  

2. Presentations  

(a) Steer Economic Development - Draft Enterprise Framework for Belfast  

(b) Draft Enterprise Framework for Belfast  (Pages 1 - 6)

3. Request to Present to Committee  

(a) Request to Present to Committee - ICC Belfast and Visit Belfast  
(Pages 7 - 8)
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4. Regenerating Places and Improving Infrastructure  

(a) Update on Bank Buildings: City Centre Recovery Programme  (Pages 9 - 26)

(b) Belfast at MIPIM 2019  (Pages 27 - 34)

(c) Belfast Bikes Scheme – Performance Report  (Pages 35 - 40)

(d) Update on Belfast Region City Deal  (Pages 41 - 44)

(e) Update on Transport Hub  (Pages 45 - 68)

5. Positioning Belfast to Compete  

(a) Long-Term Cultural Strategy for Belfast  (Pages 69 - 72)

(Including a presentation and an update on events and festivals)

(b) Update on Eastern Economic Corridor  (Pages 73 - 76)

6. Strategic and Operational Issues  

(a) Belfast Zoo – Closures for Maintenance and Training  (Pages 77 - 78)

7. Finance, Procurement and Performance  

(a) Financial Reporting – Quarter 2 2018/2019  (Pages 79 - 88)

8. Issues Raised in Advance by Members  

(a) 20x20 Campaign for Women's Sport  

Councillor O’Hara to raise:

“This Council supports and endorses the 20x20 campaign for women’s sport 
which aims to achieve:

 20 per cent more media coverage of women in sport by the end 
of 2020;

 20 per cent more female participation, whether at player, 
coach, referee or administration level, by the end of 2020; and

 20 per cent more attendance at women’s’ games and events 
by the end of 2020.

By supporting this, the council will actively seek opportunities to highlight 
women’s’ roles within sport, and opportunities to showcase women in sport 
through our marketing and promotion of events.  Building on our successful 
hosting of the Women's Rugby World Cup and UEFA under 19 women’s’ 
championships, the Council will, through our ambitious city events 
programme, seek to attract major women’s’ sporting events where possible.”
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